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Lou Mansolillo

From: Greg Gerritt <gerritt@mindspring.com>
Sent: Monday, April 7, 2025 2:38 PM
To: House Environment and Natural Resources Committee
Cc: Greg Gerritt
Subject: Testimony on H 6059

Members of the House Environment committee, 
 
I write to oppose H6059.  The proposed amendment to last years PFAS ban is a step 
backwards.  It makes it easier to introduce PFAS into the RI environment. The Federal 
government is rudely being dismantled with one of the express purposes being that it 
should be easier to pollute.  Considering that PFAS is dangerous in even the most 
minute quantities following new federal guidelines will make it easier to pollute in RI 
and much more likely that people will get sick.   Please stand up for the rules that RI 
passed just last year and keep PFAS out of any products that make it easy for PFAS to 
get into the bodies of Rhode Islanders.  Please reject H 6059. 
 
 
Greg Gerritt  Providence 02906 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


